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Our newsletter addresses programs made available through the EPC and your church may not participate in all these programs.  

What should I do if I start feeling COVID like 

symptoms?  
 

With so much information in the news about COVID-19 testing, many of us are 

wondering where and how to begin and whether testing is necessary or bene-

ficial. Learn more here about the different types of testing available through 

98point6 and how to get tested today.   

Looking for current information and Q&A’s on Coronavirus? Find out more 

here: 98point6.com/coronavirus-update  

As a reminder, 98point6 is available to members enrolled in any of our 

benefit plans — not just those on our medical plan! Sign up here today! 

Special Enrollment Opportunity for Supplemental Life  
 

Starting today through July 31st, The Hartford is offering EPC basic group life participants a 

special enrollment period to purchase additional life insurance for themselves, their spouse, and 

dependents at our group policy rates. This one time enrollment period is for life insurance only 

through the Hartford; our annual Open Enrollment period for all other plans will be held in 

the fall.   

If you are eligible* to participate in this special enrollment period, you should have received an 

email from the Hartford today, July 1st, with more information on how to enroll. A flyer was also 

sent by regular mail with information on how to take advantage of this opportunity.  

Take this time to review your current situation and personal needs, and then determine the right 

amount of coverage for you and your family. During this enrollment period, you will be able to add 

as much as $150,000 in additional life insurance coverage to your current coverage. Participants 

65 and older will have lower coverage limits.  

The best thing about this special enrollment opportunity is that no Evidence of Insurability (EOI) 

will be required when adding the supplemental Life coverage, if you meet the eligibility require-

ments*. Coverage elected during this enrollment period will be effective September 1, 2020.  

Questions about enrolling? If you need assistance, contact 855.EZ.NROLL. Your User ID is 

your initials followed by the last four #'s of your SSN. Your Password is your initials followed by 

your date of birth (MMDDYYYY).  

*if you enroll during this special July Open Enrollment period and are already enrolled in the basic group life/disability 

coverages with Hartford.  

 

Administrators:   

If your church wishes to add Supplemental Life to its benefit offerings, you will need to complete 

the Addendum to the Benefit Plan Election Form available at  

epc.org/benefits/churchadministratorresources 

http://www.epc.org/benefits
https://98point6-marketing-assets.s3-us-west-2.amazonaws.com/Engagement+Materials/COVID-19+Testing.pdf
http://www.98point6.com/coronavirus-update
https://www.98point6.com/members-homebase/
https://epc.org/benefits/churchadministratorresources/#docsandforms

